
European Second Generation Blessing Preparation WS 
25-28 October 2012 Grävenwiesbach, Germany 

  
This time we gathered as a group of 30 persons, adult children with some parents, everyone eager to study, share 
and discuss about value of the Blessing and how to best prepare for it. There was a nice variety of lecturers: William 
Haines, Geros Kunkel and Rainer Fuchs. Schedule offered also testimonies related to Matching and Blessing, time 
for getting to know each other, and opportunity to enjoy autumn nature with first snow. We all could create very 
pleasant family atmosphere and use this long weekend to reflect on how to live our lives more closely with our 
Heavenly Parent as Blessed families; how to inherit tradition and love of our True Parents.   
  
We expect the next Blessing will take place in February 2013. If there are 2nd Generation candidates in your country 
who would be interested in attending Blessing preparation WS and you wish to hold it on national level please 
contact Second Generation Blessing Department at blessing@esgd.org or directly Geros at geros@esgd.org.   
Please note that you may find all information about Blessing administration, all necessary forms as well as basic 
qualifications at European BFD website (http://www.bfdeu.org/BFD/blessing/index.php).  

 


